T0:

FROM:

HIXON DEVELOP MENT COMPANY

p.0. BOX 2810
FARMlNGTON, NEW MEXICO gr401

Mary P- Clark Date 3/7/78

Aldrich L. Kuchera

Subject: Federal nc" No. 1

Plugging and abandonment approval was obtained
verbally by our agent George Payne from P. T.
not sollowed Up with a Notice of Intention €O Plug-
No sundry reports are available while drilling

however attached i @ Daily Drilling Report.

Please potify us if we can pe of furthet assistance -




HIXON DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
P. 0. BOX 2810
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

February 16, 1977

A. R. Kendrick

State of New Mexico

0Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Federal C #1, E-7-25N-12W, Wildcat Mesaverde
Dear Mr. Kendrick:

In response to your February 7, 1977 letter regarding the status of the
subject well, the Federal C #1 wildcat was plugged and abandoned June
2, 1975 with cement plugs at the following depth intervals: 1900'-2038';
1150'-1300"; 50'-128".

Very truly yours,
((Cheiee ! ¢
. . Cece e ¢ - \
Aldrich L. Kuchera
ALK:km
cc: Hixon Development Company

341 Milam Building
San Antonio, Texas 78205
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